
17/08/2018 

MRS Kay Millar 
7 Orchard ST 
Warriewood NSW 2102 
kaymillar@bigpond.com 

RE: Mod2018/0376 - 10 Fern Creek Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

Good afternoon. I find it disappointing that mature street trees cannot be sourced resulting in 
this modification. I have done a brief search on the internet and the angophora, in particular, is 
available at a nursery other than the ones mentioned in the application. I would recommend 
that the applicant looks a little further afield to source the mature street trees for 10 Fern Creek 
Road. A lot of flora has been lost since development commenced in Fern Creek Road/Orchard 
Street and it would be disappointing if every effort was not made to replace with mature 
specimens. Thank you and kind regards, Kay Millar 

Sent: 17/08/2018 12:14:47 PM
Subject: Online Submission


